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Our Ref: MGLA060418-8586 

 
4 May 2018 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for the cost of the Mayor’s visit to South By South West event in 
Texas, which the GLA received by Twitter on 6 April 2018.  
 
The Mayor’s flights and hotel accommodation were organised and paid for by SXSW, LLC, and 
the cost is not known to the Greater London Authority (GLA). 
 
We are still waiting for some expenses incurred by the GLA to be finalised, so we would 
encourage you to refer to the Mayor’s expenses in the coming months for further updates.   
 
These can be found at https://www.london.gov.uk/people/mayoral/sadiq-khan/expenses.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA060418-8586. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




